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recycling program.

Tails: you get
to pay more for it.

The BC Government is proposing to offload the province's world-class
recycling programs, run by local municipalities, to an association led
by big multi-national corporations. The idea is that we'll get a better,
more efficient program that costs taxpayers less. Unfortunately, what
we'll really end up with is anyone’s guess. What’s going on here?

Email Christy Clark at premier@gov.bc.ca or call 250-387-1715.
For more info, visit RethinkltBC.ca. #RethinkItBC.
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